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Dear Inspector,
The construction of this highway will produce extra traffic on the M25.  This will create a bottleneck on the
M25 at Bell Corner (Epping Forest).  Dealing with this would be extraordinarly expensive and disruptive. 
Consideration should be given to replacing the highway with a rail link.
        This would replace long distant commuting with more local activity, in line with government policy.
        Sincerely, David van Rest,  




